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Good day!

One of our personnel is antigen reactive this morning and in compliance to Executive Order 2021-25, series of 2021
issued by the City Government of Puerto Princesa, reporting to office for work of office-based personnel is temporarily
suspended for 72 hours or upon completion of the contact tracing. They will be in Work from Home Schedule.
However, Monitoring Stations will still continue with their activities as well receiving of documents in the office through
dropbox and email. The office will also undergo disinfection.  

-- 
DENR - CENRO PUERTO PRINCESA 
PENRO Road, Bgy. Sta. Monica
Puerto Princesa City, 5300 Palawan
Email: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph
Tel.No: (048) 433-0660
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